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Charles Keizer 
ckeizer@torys.com 
P. 416.865.7512 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One") 
Custom Incentive Rate-setting ("Custom IR") Application for 2020-2022 

Transmission Rates (OEB File No. ES-2019-0082) 
Request for an Extension to File Technical Conference Undertaking 
Responses 

We are legal counsel to Hydro One in this matter. This letter is to request a change in the date 
for the filing of responses to technical conference undertakings set out in Procedural Order No. 1 
from August 19 to August 28, 2019. 

During the technical conference, Hydro One provided forty-three undertakings, some of which 
are complex and require a substantial amount of work. Furthermore, included in these 
undertakings are technical conference questions submitted by parties in writing related to 
Hydro One's Panel 4 (a series of questions being marked as one undertaking). Hydro One 
agreed to respond to those questions by way of undertaking and advised parties that, given the 
complexity and number of questions, additional time may be required to respond. Because of 
the foregoing, Hydro One will not be able to file all of its undertaking responses on August 19 as 
set out in Procedural Order No.i. Hydro One will, however, work to respond to undertakings in 
as timely a manner as possible. Hydro One will provide the undertaking responses in relation to 
information sought by Board Staff on behalf of Pacific Economics Group as soon as possible, 
and likely by August 19, 2019. Hydro One expects to file many of the remaining undertaking 
responses by August 21, 2019, with the more time consuming and complex responses filed by 
August 28, 2019. 

Yours truly, 

cc: Hydro One 
All Parties 


